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TRANSGENDER DAY OF REMEMBRANCE – CO-SPONSORS NEEDED 

 

On November 20, 2014 Transgender Education Network of Texas and our supporters will stand 

in solidarity with others around the world to mark the annual Transgender Day of Remembrance.  The 

Transgender Day of Remembrance has been set aside to memorialize those who were murdered 

because they were perceived to be transgender or gender non-conforming   

Transgender Education Network of Texas will again be sponsoring the community vigil in Austin 

for this very important occasion.  The vigil will be held:  

Thursday November 20, 2014 starting at 6:30pm at Austin City Hall, 301 W. 2nd Street, Austin, TX 

78701.  

The vigil will include speakers from the transgender, lesbian, gay, bisexual and queer 

community, community leaders and allies.   

I am writing to ask your organization to co-sponsor the vigil for 2014.  By co-sponsoring you will 

add your name to the list of organizations that are speaking out against the violence perpetrated against 

this community.   

It is important that all of us who are fighting injustice in our world come together to remember 

those who have been murdered because they dared be themselves.  Please add your voice to this 

memorial.   

We are asking that our co-sponsors publicize this event to their membership in the coming 

months.  Closer to the event we will be providing you with postcards as well as an electronic 

announcement for your newsletters.   

We are happy to have someone from Transgender Education Network of Texas speak to your 

organization about the Day of Remembrance or any other transgender related topic.      

In addition we hope that members of your organization join us on November 20, 2014 as the 

community gathers together to remember and honor those we have lost.    

Donations are appreciated to assist in putting on this event. Organizational donors will be listed 

as co-sponsors of the event. If your organization cannot afford to donate funds to the event, we would 

love to have you sign on as a friend of the organization. 

Donations may be given via check to the address in the footer of this letter, in person, via paypal 

to paypal@transtexas.org or by donating at our website – www.transtexas.org  
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NOTE:   

  

• You are welcome to bring information about your organization to the vigil.  

• For more info, please check out the website: https://www.transtexas.org  

  

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.    

  

  

Thank-you,  

  

Stephanie Martinez  

Chair, TDOR 2014 

dor@hawkbane.net 
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